
EPOA’s representative to the InterPride Board 

Under the Reciprocal Membership Agreement between the European Pride Organisers 
Association (EPOA) and InterPride, EPOA has the right to appoint a representative to the 
board of InterPride, where they have the status of board member. 

Clause 6.3 of the agreement states: 

The Board of EPOA will appoint a representative of a full member organisation to 
represent EPOA and its members on the InterPride Board. That representative 
will be subject to the same regulations as all other InterPride Board members 
and the fulfillment of their duties will place no financial obligation on EPOA. 

The Board of EPOA prefers that this role is elected by the members of EPOA at the 
Annual General Meeting, and therefore seeks candidates who are interested in fulfilling 
the role. 

The core duties of EPOA’s representative to the InterPride Board will be: 

1. To attend InterPride’s monthly online board meetings and Annual General 
Meeting (subject to funding)  

2. To abide by InterPride’s standards of conduct 
3. To represent EPOA and its members at InterPride Board meetings, ensuring that 

European issues and perspectives are included and understood 
4. To update the EPOA board on InterPride issues relevant to EPOA 
5. To ensure that the terms of the Reciprocal Membership Agreement are followed 

EPOA will provide an official email and Office 365 account for the execution of their 
duties. 

In addition, the Board expects that the InterPride Representative will chair EPOA’s 
InterPride Working Group. 

The term of office will be two years. If the Reciprocal Membership Agreement is 
terminated then the term of office ends at the same time. 

Candidates must be nominated by a full member organisation that is a member of both 
EPOA and InterPride. They can also be a member of the EPOA Board but should be 
conscious of workload and the time investment required to fulfil dual roles. 

https://epoa.eu/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/EPOA-IP-Reciprocal-Membership-Agreement.pdf

